TeExAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

THE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS
August 12, 1958

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Mr. Smith L. Green
4220 West Vickery
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Green

I should like to extend my most sincere congratu-
lations to you for making the Deans' Honor List
for the spring semester of 1958.

This achievement is one of which you can be very
proud, It is my hope that you will continue to

do work of the outstanding quality which earned

you this recognition.

Sincerely

The T o~

Ike H, Harrison, Dean
School of Business
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